
Join us at our Open House to
learn about the Resilient Piper
Brook and Webster Brook
Project and provide your input on
flooding at priority sites along the
river corridor.

RESILIENT PIPER BROOK
& WEBSTER BROOK

OPEN HOUSE MEETING

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 2, 2025
5:30 P.M. – 7:00 P.M.
Overview Presentation at 5:30 P.M.

ALVARIUM BEER COMPANY
365 John Downey Dr (B-side room)
New Britain, CT

The project, part of CIRCA’S
Resilient Connecticut program,
seeks to develop flood
mitigation strategies that
address current flooding
challenges and are resilient
to future severe weather
events impacting residents
and businesses along the
Piper Brook and Webster
Brook corridor in the
Newington, Berlin, and New
Britain communities.

We are interested in
participating in conversations
with the community to develop
and prioritize mitigation
strategies.

WHAT IS RESILIENT
PIPER BROOK AND
WEBSTER BROOK?

PROJECT WEBSITE

https://bit.ly/43Lwy8o


